


AVERILL PARK CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
GEORGE WASHINGTON SCHOOL

344 Menemsha Lane
Troy, NY 12180

Barbara Goldstein Telephone: (518) 674-7150
Elementary Principal Fax: (518) 283-3908
Director of Special Education

November 16, 2001

Ms. Ruth Pelham

Music Mobile, Inc.

P.O. Box 6024

Albany, NY 12206-0024

Dear Ruth:

Thank you for coming to our school on November 5 and providing us with a wonderful
kick-off concert for our Parents As Literacy Supporters (PALS) program.

The evening was enjoyed by parents and children alike. The energy and enthusiasm you
bring to your music is contagious. You really made it easy for all in attendance to join
you in singing, signing and doing the motions for the songs. We also appreciate the way
you wove our reading theme into the Iyrics.

Thanks again, Ruth, for a very enjoyable and uplifting evening of music and song,.

Sincerely,

Barbara Goldstein, Principal
on behalf of the students at GWS

Moy~

Mary Daigneault
Cultural Enrichment Program
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